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In the context of growing social awareness about the
importance of a circular economy, the focus on
sustainable construction and maintenance practices for
transportation infrastructures has become increasingly
significant. Two innovative approaches, cold and warm
paving techniques, are at the forefront of this evolution,
offering substantial benefits in terms of environmental
impact and resource efficiency. This Special Issue
encourages research on both cold and warm paving
technologies, with a focus on cold recycling, surface
treatments, and the use of new materials and additives.
Reviews summarizing the current state of the art and
successful field applications are also welcomed, as they
provide insights into effective practices and future
directions. The continued evolution of these
technologies promises significant advancements in
sustainable pavement construction and maintenance.
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published in open access format. The
scientific community and general public have unlimited
free access to the content as soon as it is published.
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manuscripts. Please consider Infrastructures as an
exceptional opportunity to publish your work.
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